
From: J Boswell  
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 12:11 AM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for hub in Ward 7 
 
Hello: I live in Ward 7 in London ON. My name is Jennifer Boswell. 
 
I wholeheartedly support the proposed hub at the Lighthouse Motel. I fully intend to help out as I can 
when it opens.  
 
I completely agree that homelessness and drug addiction is a city of London problem; the whole city and 
all its citizens. People need our compassion and help. We are a strong community that can and should 
render aid to those who most need it.  
 
I give consent for this email to appear on the public agenda.  
 
Kind regards, Jennifer Boswell 
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